
Family Dollar Drugs & Medical Devices Recall Oct.
5, 2023

Oct. 5: There’s a massive Family Dollar recall happening at stores in 23 states after the
company discovered that a number of medicines and medical devices were stored at
the wrong temperature. Although nobody has reported any illnesses from using these
products, Family Dollar is issuing a recall and is offering refunds to anyone who bought
these products.

Products affected: It’s a long list of hundreds of drugs and medical devices, but they
include a range of over-the-counter medications for cold, flu, and pain relief, oral care
items like toothpaste and mouthwash, pregnancy and drug tests, first aid ointments,
allergy relief tablets, digestive aids like antacids, and personal hygiene items like lip
balm and eye drops.

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/voluntary-recall-certain-over-counter-drugs-and-medical-devices
https://thekrazycouponlady.com/tips/money/family-dollar-recall-closure
https://www.fda.gov/media/172922/download?attachment=


These items were sold at Family Dollar stores in Alabama, Arkansas, Arizona,
California, Colorado, Florida, Georgia, Idaho, Kansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, Montana,
North Dakota, Nebraska, New Mexico, Nevada, Oklahoma, Oregon, South Dakota,
Texas, Utah, Washington, and Wyoming.

What to do if you have the products: Take them back to the Family Dollar where you got
them. No receipt required. If you have questions, call Family Dollar Customer Service at
844-636-7687 between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. EST. If you’re feeling sick or have problems,
talk to your doctor.


